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College Council Wrap Up for December 7, 2018 
 
Please share the following items with your constituents.  Contact Carrie Mospens 
(mospens@hawaii.edu) with any questions or concerns. 
 
1.  The College Council voted in favor of recommending that the restructure 
proposal move forward. 
 
2.  Merve Unumatz is a Fulbright Scholar from Turkey who is serving as Scholar in 
Residence at Hawaiʻi Community College for the 18-19 academic year.  She will 
be teaching Turkish Culture and Language in the Spring 2019 semester on MW 
from 2-3:15pm; those interested are welcome to sit in. Tuition-waivers have been 
approved for kupuna who wish to audit course. 
   
3. VCAS Kaleiwahea has resurrected the Technology Advisory Committee (TAC).  
Currently, the committee is seeking two representatives, one from student 
services and one from faculty. TAC looks at policies/procedures related to 
technology (ie. Cybersecurity, equipment replacements plans, vidcon, etc.).  
Contact VCAS Kaleiwahea at kjakalei@hawaii.edu for more information. 
 
4.  Chancellor Solemsaas distributed a flyer promoting next year’s College 
direction: Kupukupu. This campaign highlights the College’s contributions to 
helping build a strong and resilient community and celebrates HawCC’s role in 
supporting strong communities. This campaign will be used in public relations, 
College Experience Day, our end-of-year celebration, the Scholarship Thank You 
Breakfast, and at commencement.  Nominations for alumni who helped respond 
to the effects of the Kīlauea eruption in Puna are due December 31, 2018. 
Hoʻolulu Council was consulted on the theme, which is based on the significance 
of the kupukupu fern. 
 
5.  Mary Washington, from Ohio, is joining KAI (Kauhale Analytics and 
Intelligence) as our new Institutional Analyst. 
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6.  The draft minutes of this meeting are available for review. 
 
7.  Note that our next College Council meeting is scheduled for January 11, 2019 
from 2:00p – 4:00p. 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-UwzHA18VSGaPOBGNjxy00x9L73kxyOZ/view?usp=sharing

